
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you for your interest in a place for your child at Egerton Nursery.  We are a busy Nursery and our policy has 

always been to serve our local community, we do take out of catchment children but when numbers are high priority is 

given to in catchment children as outlined in our admissions policy below. 

If you would like to be placed on our waiting list please return the attached form as soon as possible. 

We do offer visits to Nursery to have a look around; these are normally offered around six months before starting.  To 

arrange a visit please do not hesitate to get in touch either by email nursery@egerton.cheshire.sch.uk call 01565 213127 

(option 3). 

Admissions 

Egerton Nursery is open to children from two years old until they leave to go to reception class.  We have three intakes 

per year, September, January and April, the starting dates will change depending on the school term dates. 

All children are placed on a waiting list.  If more children apply than the number of places available, children will be 

placed in order of age (oldest first) and then priority will be given to:- 

1. Children who have older siblings who attend Egerton Primary School 

2. Children living in its catchment area 

3. Children living outside the catchment area 

A place at Egerton Nursery does not guarantee the offer of a place at Egerton Primary School.  (Applications for a 

reception class place is via Cheshire East Council website during the Autumn term before the September start date). 

We will be in touch approximately a half term before the starting date and a visit will be offered.  If the place is 

accepted, then one induction visit is arranged during the half term before the starting date.  The induction visit allows 

children and their parents/carers to meet the staff and their new playmates, see the routine and become familiar with 

the Nursery.   

The sessions we offer run from 8.50am – 3.15pm. Parents can choose for children to attend either: 

• 15 hours a week – start of the week, all day Monday, all day Tuesday and Wednesday morning 8:50am - 

11:50am    

Or 

• 15 hours a week – end of the week, Wednesday afternoon from 12:15pm, all day Thursday and all day Friday. 

Or 

• 30 hours – 5 full days 8.50am – 3.15pm 

We ask parents to decide which pattern of sessions they would like their child to attend.  

Parents will be able to secure a full-time place initially attending for 4 days a week with a view to increasing attendance 

to 5 days in the Summer term before your child starts Reception.  

 

 



 

 

We are an inclusive setting and welcome all children, however it is essential that you advise us before your child 

starts, of any additional needs or concerns you may have regarding your child’s development.  Or any professionals 

such as speech and language therapists or agencies such as social workers involved with your family. This will enable 

us to ensure we can meet all your child’s needs and put in place any additional support they may need. 

Little Lions Before/After school Club 

Children who are toilet trained are able to attend our before and after school club Little Lions.  This takes place in the 

main schools Lions club however; nursery children do have a familiar member of the Nursery staff with them when they 

attend.  Little Lions is open 7.45am till 8.50am and 3.15pm till 6pm. 

Funding 

All children are entitled to 15 hours funding the term after they turn 3, if you think your family may be entitled to the 

new working family 2 year funding or 3 & 4 year old 30 hours funding, please visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk to check 

your eligibility.  For 2 year disadvantaged funding please visit Cheshire East website www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell.  

Any hours attended not covered by the funding will be charged as per the table below. 

Voluntary Contribution 

The 15 hours start or end of the week options will be covered by the free 15 funded hours + a £5 per week voluntary fee 

to cover the cost of snack and supervision at lunch times paid by parents.  

  

The 30 hours option will be covered by either free 15 funded hours + parents paying for 15 hours, or by the free 30 

funded hours. There will be a £10 per week voluntary fee to cover the cost of snack and supervision at lunch times paid 

by parents.  

 

To summarise 

Part time 15 hour place we ask for a maximum of £5 per week voluntary contribution for snack and lunch time 

supervision 

Full time 30 hour place we ask for a maximum of £10 per week voluntary contribution for snack and lunch time 

supervision 

 

All nappies, wipes, sun cream etc MUST be supplied by parents   

 

Egerton Nursery Fee Structure 2025-2026  

3 & 4 Year Olds 2 Year Olds 

Session (3 hours) £19.50 Session (3 hour) £24 

Full Day 8.50am-3.15pm £39.00 Full day 8.50am-
3.15pm 
 

£48 

Little Lions - Before/After School Club  

7.45am start (inc breakfast) £8 7.45am start (inc 
breakfast) 

£10 

6pm (inc light tea) £16.70 6pm (inc light tea) £18.50 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell


 

 

 

 

EGERTON NURSERY WAITING LIST FORM 

  

Child’s full name:  

Date of birth:  

 

Parents/Guardians names Mother/carer: 

 Father/carer: 

Address:  

Postcode:  

 

Telephone numbers Home:                                             Mobile:                

Email address:  

 

Does your child have any siblings currently attending 

Egerton Primary School?  

 

If you do, what age are they?  

Which school is your child likely to attend?  

Any further information you feel would be relevant to 

Nursery? 

 

Are there any professional such as speech & language 

therapists or agencies such as social workers involved 

with your family? 

 

Where did you hear of Egerton Nursery (please circle) Word of mouth, Website, Social Media, Returning, 

Family   FIS  Local media  Other 

 

Signature (s) ___________________________________________    Date: 

______________________ 

 

Please tick 

 

Should you decide you want to be removed from our waiting list, we will not retain the information on this form in-line 

with GDPR (please see our privacy notice for further information)       


